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I’m happy to inform the parish that we have begun renovations of our convent on 

Hughes Ave where our beloved sisters Edna, Jiasmin, and Martina live. The 

building is in critical need of repairs and updates to the ceilings, flooring, kitchens, 

and bathrooms, as well as a fresh paint job. This is the least we can do for these 

fine women of God who work tirelessly for all of us. We will also do renovations 

on the "Msgr. Ruvo Meeting Room" on the bottom floor of the convent building. If 

anyone would like to volunteer their time or resources to this project, please let me 

know. 

As we have previously announced, this weekend, on Sunday January 10th, at 

4:00pm we will have the pleasure of unveiling a plaque we have installed in the 

narthex of the church, as a sign of our parish's gratitude to Msgr. John Ruvo for his 

24 years of faithful service to Our Lady of Mount Carmel. All parishioners are 

welcome to attend the simple ceremony and the social gathering in Fatima Hall 

that will follow. Congratulations, Msgr. Ruvo!                                                       

We love you and are so grateful to you. 

  

                                                      Father Jonathan 


